Billy Massey

To: Antler Oaks
Subject: RE: Rally catering

----- Original Message-----

From: Antler Oaks [mailto:info@antleroakslodge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 12:00 PM

To: bdub@bdub.net

Subject: Rally catering

Hello Mr. Massey,

We are looking forward to your rally here at Antler Oaks Lodge starting January 31, 2020 and

departing that following Sunday!

There are a few different catering options here locally in Bandera. The first is Bricks, they
have done many events out here at Antler Oaks their phone number is 830-796-9900.

The other option is Busbee’s Bbqg, their number is 830-796-3153.

A company we use out of San Antonio is Heavenly Gourmet. They are absolutely wonderful, their
number is 210-496-9090! I hope this helps! Please let us know if you need anything!

Thanks,

Madison Heiden
Antler Oaks Lodge
830-796-8111



